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Final meeting in Bordeaux and Local seminars

In June, we held our last transnational partner meeting in the beautiful city of

Bordeaux at the Centre d'animation Saint-Michel. This two-day meeting marked a

turning point for our project, as it gave us the opportunity to reflect on our

achievements and finalize deliverables.

Highlights included an evaluation of the guide, which has served as the cornerstone

of the project.

There was a hands-on session on the platform tool that highlighted our commitment

to sustainability, ensuring that the resources developed during the YIp remain

accessible and impactful for years to come.

We also discussed outreach strategies and the selection of the best photos shared on

the collaborative platform. This collaborative spirit left us inspired and ready for the

final steps.
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Local Seminars: Engaging Communities

Concluding remarks

An important milestone was the holding of seven

local seminars in the partner countries, with a total of

154 participants. These seminars brought together

youth workers, trainers and representatives of

organizations working in the youth and migration

sectors.

The seminars served to share the results of the YIp

project and encourage discussion on how

photography can be used as a tool for intercultural

dialogue. The feedback and ideas generated during

these events reinforced the value of the project and

its relevance in addressing the challenges faced by

youth communities.

At the conclusion of the YIP project, we are proud of

the collective efforts and achievements of our partners

and participants. The friendships, knowledge and tools

developed will continue to have a positive impact on

our communities.

We thank all of our partners, participants and

supporting organizations for their dedication and

passion throughout this journey. Together, we have

demonstrated the power of photography as a bridge

between cultures and a medium for meaningful

dialogue.
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